



4th July 2017

Dear Parent,

Re: Daily School Bus Transport 2017/2018

Whether you are currently using the bus service or are considering your options for next year I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of recent developments.

The College operates a fleet of minibuses running daily services from Market Drayton, Shawbury, Oswestry and Nantwich. In addition to this, with the continuing support of Lakeside Coaches, we run services from Tarporley, Broxton Wrexham and Chester.

Our routes can be tailored to suit parents and as a result timings and stops may change. If you would like us to consider either putting on a new service, or reworking the route of a current service to make it more convenient for you, then please contact Emma in the Finance Office.

A key change this year is that we have altered the way each route is priced using a system of bands, which makes the pricing fairer and clearer.

All details can be checked on our website by clicking the link below. www.ellesmere.com/the-schools/all/admissions/College-Transport

If you are not currently using a service and would like to book a seat please fill in the application form from the website and return it to us. Our routes are filling up, and we will be reviewing parent responses over the next few weeks.

If you have any questions please contact Miss Emma Cowap in the Finance Office and she will be pleased to help you. emma.cowap@ellesmere.com, 01691 622321.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286